
Homedale Elementary School Memo   
 
To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Dr. Tate B. Castleton, Principal  

Date:  September 2, 2025 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

 
STUDENT ENROLLMENT UPDATE AT HES: Here are the latest numbers from Homedale Elementary 
School as of 9/2: 
 
K: 78     
1: 89     
2: 85 
3: 90 
4: 110 
 
Total: 452 
 
Female: 226 (50.0%) 
Male: 226 (50.0%) 
 
 
STUDENT ATTENDANCE UPDATE AT HES: Through our first two weeks of school, we have seen solid 
attendance! We hope to continue the positive momentum!  
 

 
 
Attendance as of 9/2/25: 96.79% 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
HES KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS MAKE ICE CREAM: Through our partnership with the University of Idaho 
Extension Office, our kindergarten students had an opportunity to make ice cream! We appreciate the 
ladies who led this activity and we value our partnership with the U of I to provide our students with 
unique, memorable experiences!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
October 3rd   Student Support Day/Teacher In-Service 
October 9th  End of 1st Quarter 
October 22-23  Parent-Teacher Conferences 
November 7th  Staff In-Service 
November 24-28 NO SCHOOL – Thanksgiving Break 
December 5th  Student Support/Staff In-Service 
December 18th End of 2nd Quarter/Early Release @ 1:30 
December 22-31 No School – Christmas Break 
January 1-2  No School – Christmas Break 
 


